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                                     Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
TO:  The Carle Place Community 
 
FROM: David Flatley, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Executive Session Meeting 
 
DATE:  January 22, 2014 
 
 
The Board of Education meeting time for Thursday, January 23, 2014 has been 
changed to 7:00 p.m. at which time the Board of Education intends to move directly to 
Executive Session to discuss matters of collective bargaining.   
 
The Board of Education intends to move the public session at the High School in the 
North Cafeteria at 8:30 p.m. 
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